
JUMBO WILD FOREVER 
 
TA-DA! Helmut Spiegl, Canada’s National Men's Downhill Ski Team 
Coach for the last four Olympics recently joined Scott Niedermayer, 
hockey icon and Becky Scott, Olympic X Country gold medalist in 
speaking out in favour of Keeping Jumbo Wild Forever! 
 
And – the count is in for the Non-binding Plebiscite recently conducted 
in the Regional District of East Kootenay, Area F, where the resort 
would be located. The question on the ballot was simple, “Are you in 
favour of the Jumbo Glacier Resort?” 
78% said NO! That’s nearly 8 out of 10 voters. That’s a resounding 
NO! The results have gone to Victoria. 
 
Now, we West Kootenay folk in favour of Keeping Jumbo Wild 
Forever need to show our solidarity with our East Kootenay allies by 
sending yet another quick note to Gord. One more time let him hear our 
voices. NO JUMBO RESORT! YES JUMBO WILD FOREVER! 
The sooner the better so they nearly appear in the same mail bag as the 
plebiscite results. 
 
Premier Gordon Campbell 
P.O. Box 9041 
Stn. Prov. Gov’t 
Victoria, B.C., V8W 9E1 
 
e-mail;  premier@gov.bc.ca 
 
 
Submitted by Rowena Eloise, Argenta 


